
From: Sarkaria, Prabmeet <prabmeet.sarkaria@pc.ola.org>  
Sent: March 24, 2021 7:55 PM 
To: Sukhpal Singh <singh.sukhpal@hotmail.com> 
Subject: SECOND HOSPITAL AND MEDICAL SCHOOL FOR BRAMPTON 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hi, 

I am excited to let you know that in today’s Ontario budget, Premier Doug Ford and our 
government announced that Brampton will be getting its second hospital. Peel Memorial will 
no longer be a part time urgent care clinic. It will be turned into a new 24/7 inpatient wing that 
will turn Peel Memorial into a second hospital. 

We also announced that we will be working with Ryerson University to build a medical school 
right here in Brampton. 

Our government has been committed to giving Brampton its fair share and this budget builds 
on this important commitment.  

After years of inaction under the previous Government, Brampton was left underfunded and 
hallway healthcare had become the norm. Premier Ford and our Government have made it 
clear that we are committed to protecting what matters most – health care! 

I was elected to be a strong voice for Brampton within the government, and I am proud of what 
this budget will mean for Brampton families. Thank you for your advocacy on these issues. 

If you have any questions regarding today’s announcement, please email me at 
Prabmeet.sarkaria@pc.ola.org or call my office at 905-796-8669. 

Warm regards, 
Prabmeet Singh Sarkaria 
MPP Brampton South 
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